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| am a new citizen who goes back to the UK every year. So proud of their Clean Energy.
Cannot understand why we do not have it here in Oregon.

Please pass this as we all know how important it is.

Difficult to explain to Europeans why we are so backward.

Many thanks.

Lisbeth Wynn-Owen

Ashland, Oregon.
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